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Sent: Wednesday, 5 October 2016 8:12 AM
To: fgm
Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I write to you as a concerned citizen about the potential proliferation of poker machines and gambling
licences in Tasmania. As a retired social worker I am well aware of issues for vulnerable people and the
impact that gambling has for many families in Tasmania.

I believe that the evidence shows that the social health and wellbeing of our community would be enhanced
by restrcting gambling activities to the casino,

I would wholeheartedly support the vision of removing poker machines from suburban venues by not
issuing any new licences and not renewing existing licences when they come up for renewal. Of course, a
phase in period would be required to ensure current businesses have time to replan their business model.

I believe that the long term benefit to our community of removing poker machines from suburban venues far
outweighs the short term pain that current poker machine venues would experience. I also stronly urge you
to not increase casino gambling licences in Tasmania.

Yours sincerely, Carol Dorgelo

This email was sent by Carol Dorgelo via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important, In accordance with web protocol FC 3834
we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however
Caro! provided an email address (carol.dorgelo@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Carol Dorgelo at carol.dorgelo@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




